
TRO No 8 2022 
 
Proposed 7.5 tonne weight limit 
 
Cliff Hollins Lane, Wyke Lane, Greenside, Cross Street, Back Richard Street, 
Richardson Street, Oakenshaw 
 
Statement of reasons 
 
The Section 278 (S278) application has been made to accommodate increased traffic 
of standard and larger vehicles to a proposed business park off Cliff Hollins Lane.  
 
A 7.5 tonne weight limit is being proposed on the above roads to ensure HGVs 
travelling to and from the new business park do not use the narrow residential and 
country roads to access these premises.  
 
It is intended that these proposals will facilitate the free flow of traffic on the roads 
concerned and improve road safety for all road users. 


